
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stillington Primary School        
NEWSLETTER NO 12 

Friday 30th November, 2018  

 

 

Parents Evening 

Please would you kindly return all your 

slips by Monday 3rd December. This will 

ensure that the times preferred can be 

allocated where possible. All slips 

returned so far have been given back to 

the children today with appointment 

times written on them.  Due to many if 

the appointments being during school 

time, Mrs Speake will be carrying out her 

parents evening appointments in the 

playgroup room in the porta-cabin and 

Miss Pipes will be in the upstairs office.  

For safeguarding reasons it is essential 

that parents report to the school office 

on arrival for their appointment in order 

to sign in with Mrs Collingwood.  She will 

then escort you to the office/playgroup 

room. Thank you 

 
 

  

    GOLDEN BOOK  

Toby Atkinson – Much improved 

handwriting – Well done. 

Maddie Benson – Super effort solving two 

step word problems. 

Edith Strangeway – Super role model – 

Always happy and helpful. 

Ryan Manson – Excellent postcard from 

Neil Armstrong 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL 

 
Christmas Post Box 

Our Christmas post box is now in school for 

Christmas card deliveries 
 

School Christmas Dinner 

Orders for foods are being placed 

beginning of next week.  Please return all 

slips by Monday 3rd Dec. 

Christmas Film Night 

Letters have been sent home today about 

the Christmas film night which is being 

held at school on Tuesday 11th December, 

4.30pm-6.30pm. Please return your slips 

by Friday7th December so that we are 

able to organise the food, Thank you 

 

Thank you 

All the Infant children put up their 

Christmas tree during the week with all the 

donations from parents after our appeal 

last week.  Mrs Speak would like to say a 

big thank you to all who donated a tree and 

decorations to fulfil the children’s request 

for a Christmas corner. 

Save the Date 

KS2 Cross Country – Wed 5th Dec 

FOSS Film night – Tues 11th Dec (4.30pm -

6.30pm) 

Whole school Pantomime trip – Fri 14th Dec 

Christmas Dinner – Tues 18th Dec 

Christmas Play –Tues 18th Dec at 6.15pm 

Christmas Party – Wed 19th Dec (during 

school time) 

Christmas Service at Church –Thurs 20th 

Dec, 2.30pm 

Christmas Craft Morning – Fri 21st Dec  

Break up – Friday 21st at 2.00pm 

More dates to follow. 

 

Cluster Cross Country Event 

Please could we have all the slips 

returned by Monday 3rd December for 

the re-arranged cross country event in 

Wednesday as we are still missing a few. 

Thank you 

 
 


